OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF
HORTICULTURE, KEONJHAR

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST, (Eol)
CORRIGENDUM
Date- 17.08.2021
Letter No. 2802 dt. 17.08.2021: With reference to this office Eol No. 2573 dt.
09/08/2021 the following may be replaced and read as follows.

The financial year for last 3 years in regards to Annual Report,
audited financial statement and ITR copy should be read as 2017-18, 2018-19
& 2019-20 instead of 2018-19, 2019-20 & 2020-21.

If any NGO / Trust has submitted their Eol in the meantime, they
are requested to send Annual Report, audited financial statement and ITR
copy only for the year 2017-18 separately in the below mentioned address
within the revised stipulated date & time.

The Eol of the NGOs/TRUSTSs should reach at the OFFICE OF
THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF HORTICULTURE, KEONJHAR - 758001 in
the prescribed form with necessary enclosures on or before
4" September 2021 by 5.30 PM instead of 27" August 2021 through
Registered Post/Speed Post and by no other means. The pre-qualification
document verifications & presentations of the NGOs will be started on
07" September 2021, 10.30 AM onwards instead of 31 August'2021.

For application form & details please visit
www.kendujhar.nic.in, www.apcodisha.net.

Sd/-
Dy. Director of Horticulture,
Keonjhar




